Parish of St Pius X. Norbiton

Clergy: Fr Henry Tiku-Wenna Presbytery: 108 Orme Road, Kingston upon Thames, Surrey KT1 3SB, Church: 8A The Triangle KT1 3RT Phone: 0208 406 9524. Website: www.stpiusxchurch.org.uk Email: norbiton@rcaos.org.uk

Third Sunday of the Resurrection of The Lord. (B)

Office Hours- Mon-Wed, and Fri. Confessions: Sat 10.30 –11am, 5–5.45pm

Baptisms and Weddings by appointment.

Parish Centre Booking: Contact Margaret on 0208 541 0796 or the Parish Office

Blessed Sacrament Adoration: Tuesdays after Mass for an hour **Our Lady's Prayer Group;** Tuesdays 7pm-8.45pm. All are welcome

Apostolate of Fatima in Southwark & 1ST Saturday Devine Mercy Devotion: 4.45pm - 5.45pm

Safeguarding: Norbitonsg1@safeguardrcaos.org.uk

Sat	17 Apr	6.pm Mass	Alec Crook-RIP	Vigil Mass
Sun	18 Apr	10 am Mass	Eva Robotham-RIP	Third Sunday of the Resurrection of the Lord (B)
		5 pm Mass	Bridie Flynn-RIP	
Mon	19 Apr		No Mass	Feria
Tues	20 Apr		No Mass	Feria
Wed	21 Apr	9.15am Mass	The Flynn Family-WB	Saint Anselm
Thurs.	22 Apr		No Mass	Feria
Fri	23 Apr		No Mass	Feria
Sat	24 Apr		No Mass	Feria
Sun	25 Apr	6. pm Mass	John and Mary Connolly-WB	Vigil Mass
		10.am Mass	Alan Cottrill-WB	Fourth Sunday of the Resurrection of the Lord (B)
		5 pm Mass	People of the Parish	2nd Collection: Priest Training Fund

The Sick of the Parish; Pray for; Peter Maxwell, Jacob Tullett, John Marsella, David Carrier, Ron Murphy, Joe Murphy, Jean Reynard, Philomena Leech, Gennie Stack, Ron Johnson, Kate Fitzsimmons, Anna Webb, Teresa Allon, Crissie Hutchins, Barbara Farmer, Pat Luis, Gill Graffham, Eileen Allison, Cecilia Balan and Alexander Benchley.

On line portal. Donations can now be made to our parish directly to the Parish Account via a link on our website and be gift aided as https://portal.mydona.com/assets/webPay/index.php?cid=235

<u>Contactless Giving</u>. In the month of March £272 was received using the device/machine at the back of the Chuch. You are all are welcomed to use this easy and convienient way to donate.

First Holy Communion 2021. The Registration is now closed. All those who gave in a completed form by April 1st should receive an acknowledgement over this weekend. If not please email the parish. Preparation classes will begin when it is safe to do so! We are in need of more catechists if you would like to help please contact via the parish email.

Lenten Appeal £2000 has been received and will be used to provide a security fence for the Saint Francis Health Centre, Ocodri Catholic Parish in Uganda. Wendy will organise to transfer the funds to Uganda. I hope to provide some photos of the fence and the health centre at a future date. Thank you so much to all those who contributed towards this project. God bless you all.

<u>The website</u>. Dishan, and Annette the webpage manager have now resolved technical problem that affected the uploading of the newsletters. You can now read it again online. Thank you

Date	Offertory	2 nd collection	Many thanks for
	-		your Generosity.

Mass Offerings: Mass Envelopes. For those who would like to book Masses, please do drop your Mass Envelopes through the Letter Box of the Presbytery door if you can, or alternatively leave them in the Sacristy.

Masses during my absence. I am travelling to Uganda for a break to see my family on 13 April returning on 26 May. There will be priests to cover the Masses while am away although unfortunately, I could not obtain full cover. In my absence there will be only one week day morning Mass on Wednesdays. The weekend Masses of Saturday evening Mass and Sunday Masses will be as usual. On Thursday 13 May the Feast of the Ascension Masses will take place at 10am and 7pm. Usual Weekday Masses will resume depending on issues to do with quarantine on my return. Father Matthew from St Peters in Woolwich will be covering the Saturday evening and Sunday masses. Father Ignatius and Father Joe from Our Lady Immaculate, Tolworth will be covering the weekday masses and one or two of the Saturday and Sunday Masses. My grateful thanks to all of them.

Popes Intention for April. Universal Intention -Fundamental Rights. We pray for those who risk their lives while fighting for fundamental rights under the dictatorships, authoritarian regimes and even in democracies in crisis.

<u>Priest Training Fund.</u> Next Sunday the 25th April there will be a collection for the Priest Training Fund to support our priests of the future. Please use one of the envelopes provided and put donations in the collection basket. Alternatively donate via www.rcsouthwark.co.uk/vocations.htm